TOWN OF DUNE ACRES COUNCIL WORK SESSION MINUTES October 27, 2017

The Town of Dune Acres Town Council met for a work session on Friday, October 17, 2017, at the Town Hall. Council President Rich Hawksworth called the meeting to order at 8:10 a.m., with Council Members Alexander Stemer and Pete Bomberger, and Clerk-Treasurer Jeannette Bapst in attendance.

Also in attendance were Road Commissioner John Sullivan, two (2) representatives from Walsh & Kelly, and four (4) representatives from the National Park Service, including Paul Labovitz, Indiana Dunes National Lakeshore Superintendent. Three residents observed.

Discussion was held on Mineral Springs Road improvements including the issues of culverts/pipes for east-west water flow, road shoulder treatments, and road levels. Sullivan will have a revised recommendation for the Council prior to January 1, 2018.

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 a.m.

RICH HAWKSWORTH, Town Council President

PETER BOMBERGER, Town Council Member

ALEXANDER STEMER, Town Council Member

JEANNETTE E. BAPST, Clerk-Treasurer